
 

   
DIVISION OF MOTORIST SERVICES 

 

DATE: 05/11/2017 
Information Notice (INFO) 

INFO17-002 

SUBJECT: Enterprise Database Infrastructure (EDI) Planned Outage 

 

 
Overview:  

 In preparation for the EDI project, all production databases will be down for maintenance on Sunday, 
May 21, 2017 from 7:00 a.m. to 2:00 p.m. 

 
  Initially we had a planned outage for Driver License related systems on Saturday May 20, 2017 at 2:00 

p.m.  To increase system availability, the Saturday outage was cancelled and will be included in Sunday’s 
outage. 

 
 The actual EDI cutover is still planned for the weekend of June 16, 2017.  See TA DL17-017 and 

RS/TL17-012. 
 
 If you need additional information, please contact the Tax Collector Liaison at (850) 617-2904. 
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